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Decisions made at the meeting of Glyn Tarell Community Council 

held remotely on Tuesday 20th January 2023 

Present:  Cllrs P Woods, C Rayner, P Hill, E Harris 

                        

Apologies:  Cllr. J Murphy, County Cllr. A Cartwright 

 

1.  It was agreed to purchase a sign ‘Please Shut the Gate’ and 

     move the ‘No Dogs Sign’ in Libanus playground. 

 

2.  It was agreed to chase up BBNPA regarding the fence behind the 

     Tai’r Bull. 

 

3.  Cllr. Rayner agreed to make some enquiries regarding the URC 

     Church in Libanus.  It was agreed to put it on the agenda for 

     the next meeting.    

 

4.  It was agreed to get a quote for the Multi Play Frame and replace the 

     netting on the football goals. Cllr. Harris proposed an amount of  

     £500.00 for the nets, seconded by Cllr. Rayner. 

 

5.  Cllr. Woods agreed to approach a local contractor regarding moles 

     in Libanus playground. 

 

6.  Cllr. Woods proposed that the Biodiversity and Resilience of  

     Ecosystems Duty be accepted with some minor amendments, 

     seconded by Cllr. Rayner. 

 

7.  Cllr. Rayner proposed that an amount of £100.00 be agreed for 

     a  replacement ladder for Libanus Playground, seconded by 

     Cllr. Harris. 
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8.  It was agreed to put the King’s Coronation on the agenda for the 

     next meeting. 

 

9.  It was agreed to pay the clerk travelling expenses.      

 

10.  Next meeting to be held at Libanus Mountain Centre and remotely  

       on Tuesday 21st February 2023 at 7.00 p.m.        


